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LOCAL LAWYER TAKES ON LEADING ROLE 
 

Belfast lawyer Robert Martin has been voted onto the national executive committee of the 

Association of Personal Injury Lawyers (APIL). 

 

Robert, who is based at Belfast firm McAteer and Company, is the association’s Northern 

Ireland representative and has already played a vital role in the development of APIL in this 

jurisdiction.  He has contributed to consultation responses on the civil justice review 

programme, the criminal injuries review, legal aid review and county court costs review.   

 

“I am delighted to have been voted onto the committee and hope to make a valuable 

contribution to APIL both nationally and here in Northern Ireland,” said Robert. “I am 

looking forward to developing my role even further to try to make a difference to people who 

have been injured through no fault of their own.” 
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